
11/17/2020 

 Important Pattern Announcement 

The Gray Slate/Black Granite and All Black Granite Pattern 
choices have been discontinued by our supplier and are no longer 
available. This update will be made in our 2021 Interior Finishes 
Collection brochures.  

All orders currently placed for these patterns will be filled. 
Effective immediately no additional orders will be taken as of 
11/17/2020. 

The new Black Slate Borderless pattern will be the replacement 
starting in January 2021. See attached flyer.  

Thank you, 

Your Vinyl Works Team

http://imperialpools.com//info/vw/docs/blackslate.pdf

